
 

 

Form 605 
Corporations Act 2001 

Section 671B 
 

Notice of ceasing to be a substantial holder 
 

To  Company Name/Scheme TOTAL BRAIN LIMITED 

 

ACN/ARSN 094 069 682 
 

1. Details of substantial holder (1) 

 

Name Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc. 

ACN/ARSN (if applicable) Not Applicable 

 

The holder ceased to be a  

substantial holder on 30 September 2019  

The previous notice was given to the company on 3 September 2019  

The previous notice was dated 3 September 2019  

The holder became aware  on   2 October 2019  

                                       

2. Changes in relevant interests 

 

Particulars of each change in, or change in the nature of, a relevant interest (2) of the substantial holder or an associate (3) in voting securities of the company or 
scheme, since the substantial holder was last required to give a substantial holding notice to the company or scheme are as follows: 

 

Date of change 
Person whose relevant 

interest changed 
Nature of change (4) 

Consideration given in 
relation to change (5) 

Class (6) and 
number of 

Securities affected 

Person’s 
votes 

affected 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc.  
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 1,675.71 
32,857 Ordinary 

Shares 32,857 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 2,520.98 
57,295 Ordinary 

Shares 57,295 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 18,108.07 
385,278 Ordinary 

Shares 385,278 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 2,411.32 
44,654 Ordinary 

Shares 44,654 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 10,764.05 
215,281 Ordinary 

Shares 215,281 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 250.86 
5,834 Ordinary 

Shares 5,834 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 3,758.89 
76,712 Ordinary 

Shares 76,712 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 6,893.02 
130,057 Ordinary 

Shares 130,057 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 3,296.36 
71,660 Ordinary 

Shares 71,660 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 1,700.04 
32,693 Ordinary 

Shares 32,693 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 11,775.98 
245,333 Ordinary 

Shares 245,333 

04/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Purchase of securities by an entity 

controlled by Morgan Stanley 10,325.21 
229,449 Ordinary 

Shares 229,449 

26/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 30,495.34 

469,159 Ordinary 
Shares 469,159 

26/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 1,682.94 

26,296 Ordinary 
Shares 26,296 

26/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 893.04 

14,884 Ordinary 
Shares 14,884 

27/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 54,648.12 

942,209 Ordinary 
Shares 942,209 

27/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 1,433.05 

24,289 Ordinary 
Shares 24,289 

30/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 62,700.00 

1,100,000 Ordinary 
Shares 1,100,000 

30/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 24,255.78 

433,139 Ordinary 
Shares 433,139 

30/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 48,568.45 

823,194 Ordinary 
Shares 823,194 

30/09/2019 
Mitsubishi UFJ Financial 

Group, Inc. 
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley 1,821.14 

31,399 Ordinary 
Shares 31,399 

 
 



 

 

 

3. Changes in association 

 

The persons who have become associates (3) of, ceased to be associates of, or have changed the nature of their association (7) with, the substantial holder in  

relation to voting interests in the company or scheme are as follows: 

 Name and ACN/ARSN (if applicable) Nature of association  

 Not Applicable Not Applicable  

 

4. Addresses 

 

The addresses of persons named in this form are as follows: 

 Name Address  

 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc. 2-7-1, Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8330, Japan   

 
 
 

 

Signature 

  

print name  capacity  Authorised signatory 

sign here  date 3 October 2019 
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